re: 294 Frankhn Sirest

Alison Banks

From: Heather Peckham Griscom <griscohp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 1:32 PM

To: Alison Banks; Bronson Griscom

Subject: . Smeltzer special permit

Hi Alison,

We would like to make one request for the Smeltzer special permit request on Franklin Street. We would feel more
comfortable with this arrangement if their permit expires after 10 years. Ideally, the permit would not transfer
between owners but we understand that this may not be possible.

Thank you,
Heather



